
KEY MESSAGES FROM JANUARY 18, 2023 VESTRY MEETING   

 

The Christmas Eve services were well attended. There were 87 people at the 3:30 p.m. service, 

and 79 people at the 8:00 p.m. service. There were 15 people at the Christmas  Day 10:00 a.m. 

service. 

 

The Search Committee and Transition Team have been meeting jointly during January to start 

work on the Parish Profile. As the Transition Team finishes their work, the Search Committee 

will work with Bishop Helen Kennedy in completing the Profile and moving to the posting and 

hiring process. Laura French is Chair of the Search Committee.  

 

The Wardens reported they have made progress on clarification of the Immanuel Trust fund 

proceeds. 

 

The purposes of the Sunday, January 29 Special Congregational meeting, following the 10:00 

a.m. service, are to: 

• Vote for the permanent worship site for the Parish of Immanuel; 

• Vote on whether Immanuel members feel comfortable having same sex marriages in our 

building; and, 

• Provide input to the Transition Team document on prioritizing  Outreach, Mission, and 

Ministries for Immanuel. 

 

The Immanuel Annual General meeting will be held Sunday, February 26, 2023 following the 

10:00 a.m. worship service. 

 

The Wardens confirmed that Rev Diane Guilford’s Agreement for Services  has been extended 

to May 31, 2023. 

 

Vestry approved the recommendation for Co -Sponsorship of 25 refugees subject to meeting 

the conditions of Sponsorship. 

 

Vestry approved the financial report for December 2022. Contributions from parishioners were 

the highest in the year at $39,473. Total expenses were $36,257 resulting in a December 

surplus of $8,940. 

 

 The next Vestry meeting will be Thursday February 23, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Questions or comments can be directed to info@immanuelanglicanregina.ca  

mailto:info@immanuelanglicanregina.ca

